
 

 
 

tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭΩǎ bƻǘŜǎ 
 
Uniform Shop 
 
We are looking for parent volunteers to run the school uniform shop. Sarah Craddock has managed the IEPS 
Uniform Shop for a significant period of time and she is stepping away from the role at the end of Term 2 given 
that her youngest daughter is now in Year 7. 
 
{ŎƘƻƻƭ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ ƛǎ ŜȄǇƭƻǊƛƴƎ ƻǘƘŜǊ ƻǇǘƛƻƴǎ ƛŦ ǿŜ ŘƻƴΩǘ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƴȅ ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊǎ ǘƻ Ǌǳƴ ǘƘŜ L9t{ ǳƴƛŦƻǊƳ ǎƘƻǇΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ 
includes having our uniform stocked in a local retail outlet or moving to an online supplier, however, both of these 
options will mean additional costs to the price of our uniform. IEPS has been fortunate to have the generous 
service of Sarah, because having a parent run Uniform Shop keeps prices low for all members of the school 
community.  
 
Sarah is available to ensure that there is a thorough handover and here is an overview of the role: 
 

¶ Time commitment - 1 hour a week on Friday morning to open the Uniform Shop 

¶ Collecting money float and fill any orders from the front office and deliver to child's classroom 

¶ 10 minutes updating stock sales on SKYWARE online inventory 

¶ End of year stock take for school Business Manager takes about 90 minutes and a stock take before summer and 
winter orders placed 

¶ Open the uniform shop for new preps transition sessions in November (6 in total) 

¶ Open the uniform shop on Book collection Day at the start of the school year 

¶ Sell recorders for grade 3 Music program 
 
 
Please contact the office if you would like to discuss how you (or you and a friend) can help. 
 
 
Events at IEPS 
 
Welcome Picnic ς this Friday 15th February 
²Ŝ ƘƻǇŜ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ ŀǎ Ƴŀƴȅ ƻŦ ȅƻǳ ŀǎ ǇƻǎǎƛōƭŜ ŀǘ ǘƘƛǎ CǊƛŘŀȅΩǎ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜ ǇƛŎƴƛŎΦ  
 
/ƭŀǎǎǊƻƻƳǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƻǇŜƴ ŀǘ рΦллǇƳ ǎƻ ǘƘŀǘ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ Ŏŀƴ ƳŜŜǘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊ ǇǊƛƻǊ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǎǘŀǊǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ 
Welcome Picnic at 5.30pm. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Principal 
Ms Justine Mackey 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Council President 
Mrs Catherine Ahlberg 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Issue No: 2 
14th February 2019 

Thursday 14 Feb.                     IEPS Swim Trials 12-3pm @ Northcote Aquatic   Lion Dance 10:00-10:30am 
Friday 15 Feb.                          Welcome Picnic 5:30pm ï Classrooms open at 5pm to meet teachers. 

Wednesday 20 Feb.                 Parent Information Night ï Prep ï Year 2 ï See below for specific times. 
Thursday 21 February              Parent Information Night ï Years 3-6 ï See below for specific times. 
Tuesday 26 February               Classroom Helpersô Training Program 7pm 
Wednesday 27 February          Communication review parent sessions ï 9:15am and 7:00pm 
Wednesday 27 February          District Swim Côship @ Northcote Aquatic 
Thursday 28 February              Classroom Helpersô Training Program 9:15am 
Wednesday 6 March                 Division Swim Côship @ Northcote Aquatic 
Thursday 7 March                     Hot Dog Day 
Monday 11 March                    Labour Day ï public holiday 

Tuesday 12 March                    School photos 
Thursday 14 march                   School photos 



You may bring your own picnic dinner or buy sausages for $2 and drinks and ice tubes for $1. 
 
Please contact the office if you are available to help on the BBQ or the selling of drinks and ice tubes for half an 
hour so that we can add you to the roster. 
 
 
 
 
Information Evenings- 20th and 21st February 
Wednesday 20th February 

 
 

6.30pm  Parent Information Evening Prep, Year 1 and Year 2 
 
All parents and carers are invited to attend a presentation from the 
IEPS Leadership Team to share the vision and plans for the 2019 
school year.  
 
To be held upstairs in the Senior Building 
 

7.15pm Prep, Year 1 and 2 Information evening with class teachers 
 
To be held upstairs in the Senior Building 
 

 
Thursday 21st February 
 

6.30pm  Parent Information Evening Prep, Year 1 and Year 2 
 
All parents and carers are invited to attend a presentation from the 
IEPS Leadership Team to share the vision and plans for the 2019 
school year.  
 
This is a repeat of the session held on Wednesday the 20th. 
 
To be held in the Performing Arts Room 
 

7.15pm Year 3 and 4 Information evening with class teachers 
To be held in the Performing Arts Room 
 

 
Parents who do not have students in Year 3 and 4 are welcome to join 
in a tour of the Year 6 shared Learning Space before the teacher 
presentation at 7.50pm 
 

7.50pm Year 5 and 6 Information evening with class teachers 
To be held in the Performing Arts Room 
 

 
 

Communication Review- 27th February 
²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ ŜƴƎŀƎŜŘ ŀ Ŏƻƴǎǳƭǘŀƴǘ ǘƻ ŎƻƴŘǳŎǘ ŀ ǊŜǾƛŜǿ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΩǎ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛŎŀǘƛƻƴ ǇǊƻŎŜǎǎŜǎΦ {ŀǊŀƘ aŀƪǊƛǎ will 
lead two sessions on Wednesday the 27th of February to gather insight from parents as a part of this review. Each 
session will be open to 12 people and will run for 1 and a half hours starting at 9.15am and 7.00pm. The 9.15 am 
session will be in the Bendigo Bank Room and the 7.00pm will be in the staffroom. 
 
Please register your attendance at one of these sessions using the following link: 
http://www.trybooking.com/469950 or http://www.trybooking.com/BATFA  
 
Justine Mackey. 
 

http://www.trybooking.com/469950
http://www.trybooking.com/BATFA


LIBRARY NEWS 
 
In news from Readings (www.readings.com.au)  
 
¢Ƙƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ ǎƘƻǊǘƭƛǎǘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ LƴŘƛŜ .ƻƻƪ !ǿŀǊŘǎ Ƙŀǎ been announced. 

Each year, independent booksellers from around the nation get together and vote for their favourite titles in six 
ŘƛŦŦŜǊŜƴǘ ŎŀǘŜƎƻǊƛŜǎΣ ŀǎ ǿŜƭƭ ŀǎ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŦŀǾƻǳǊƛǘŜ ōƻƻƪ ƻǾŜǊŀƭƭΦ IŜǊŜ ŀǊŜ ǘƘŜ ǎƘƻǊǘƭƛǎǘŜŘ ǘƛǘƭŜǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ŎŀǘŜƎƻǊȅΦ 
 

¶ All the Ways to be Smart by Davina Bell & Allison Colpoys 

¶ [ŜƴƴȅΩǎ .ƻƻƪ ƻŦ 9ǾŜǊȅǘƘƛƴg by Karen Foxlee 

¶ Tales from the Inner City by Shaun Tan 

¶ Wundersmith: The Calling of Morrigan Crow by Jessica Townsend 
 
We have a copy of each of these titles in the library. 
 
Happy Reading, 
 
Catherine Mawson 
Library Technician 
 
 
 
MUSIC NEWS 

 
2019 Strings, Woodwind, Brass, Piano and Percussion Program 
 
Violin and Viola 
Violin and viola lessons with Annelies started this week. An updated timetable fitting 
around swimming and the specialist program will be emailed home to families involved 

with the program. Thank you for your patience as we try to make sure every student has an appropriate time. 
There are still limited places for students in grade one and up that may like to learn the violin or viola. Enrolment 
forms can be picked up from the notice board near the school office. They need to be handed in to the office as 
soon as possible so we can add any new students to the program.  
 
The IEPS Stings Ensemble will start later in the year in Music Room. We will let families know when rehearsals 
begin.  If you have a child that has some experience on violin, viola or cello that would like to join let me know via 
a Compass email. I will get in touch with you to discuss the ensemble. There is a fee of $50 a term to be in the EPS 
Stings Ensemble. 
  
Brass, Woodwind, Piano and Percussion 
Kathy Elston started this week as our new woodwind, piano, brass and percussion teacher. She is able to teach 
flute, clarinet, saxophone, piano, trumpet, trombone and percussion.  
Kathy has reached her full teaching load for Mondays. However, if there is keen interest for more students to 
learn from Kathy we are able to extend her hours to include Tuesdays. If your child is in years three to six year and 
would like to join the program enrolment forms can be picked up from the school office. They need to be returned 
to the office as soon as possible so we can add any new students to the program. 
 
 
IEPS Concert Band is Back ς New Time for Rehearsal 
It is exciting to say that in 2019 Kathy Elston will be taking the IEPS Concert Band. The band is for students in year 
four and up that are able to sight read music and are willing to play music of various styles. There is a fee of $50 a 
term to be in Concert Band. Rehearsals will be Monday Lunch Times from 12.50pm in the Music Room. Any 
interested students, please get in touch with me via email (a Compass email). 
 
 
Level Three Recorder Program 
To get ready for music, students in Level Three require a recorder. Level Three students that do not have a 
recorder or require a new recorder can buy them at the uniform shop. Recorders will cost $10. Students can also 
bring their $10 to Music Class and I can pass them out then. 
  
We also have some second hand recorders that can be given out for free if you do not wish to buy new recorder. 
These recorders will need to be taken home and washed before being used at school.  
Students with allergies will need to buy new reorders. 

http://www.readings.com.au/
https://www.readings.com.au/products/25586214/all-the-ways-to-be-smart
https://www.readings.com.au/products/25920772/lennys-book-of-everything
https://www.readings.com.au/products/25948862/tales-from-the-inner-city
https://www.readings.com.au/products/25328624/wundersmith-the-calling-of-morrigan-crow-nevermoor-book-2


Victorian State School Spectacular 2019 
This year we have 16 IEPS students from years 5 and 6 that are in the Mass Dance of the Victorian State School 
{ǇŜŎǘŀŎǳƭŀǊ ό±{{{ύΦ LǘΩǎ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǘȅ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜǎŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǘƻ ǿƻǊƪ ǿƛǘƘ ǇǊƻŦŜǎǎƛƻƴŀƭ ŘŀƴŎŜǎ ŀƴŘ ƻǾŜǊ ƻƴŜ 
thousand other dances. Watch this space if you would like to come and support our students on September 14th 
at Melbourne Arena. 
 
 
Lauren Fairbairn 
Music Teacher 

 
 
 

  PUPIL OF THE WEEK 
For week ending Friday 8th February and to be presented at Assembly on Monday 18th February; 
PA  Alice 
PE  David Barr 
PH  Thomas Mancey 
1AL Finn Luijkx 
1W  Dominic Junot 
1K  Maya Ellis 
2C  Satoshi and Maggie 
2T  Sofia Mansfield and Orlo Jones 
2V  An and Alan 
3G  Henry Barr 
3L  Stella Mcrae 
3W  Zahlee Pearce 
4C  Amaia Mercer & Charlie Gates 
4L  Chelsea 
4Z  Sameena 
5S  Liam Canty & Anna Shoji 
6H  Anouk Petzierides  
6L  Carl Monardo 
6S  Joslyn Dunne 
6T  Neil Arul 

 
 
 

PTFA NEWS 
 
Grand Wash Auto 

Key tags will be coming to each IEPS family this week. They are there to remind you of 
ǘƘŜ ŦǳƴŘǊŀƛǎƛƴƎ ŎƻŘŜ ǘƻ ŜƴǘŜǊ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ Ǉŀȅ Ǉƻƛƴǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŎŀǊ ǿŀǎƘΦ LŦ ȅƻǳ ŘƻƴΩǘ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ǘŀƎ ƛǘ 
ŘƻŜǎƴΩǘ ƳŀǘǘŜǊ ŀǎ ƭƻƴƎ ŀǎ ȅƻǳ ǊŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ǘƘŜ ŎƻŘŜ флтрΦ  Tell family and friends as the 
more people who buy a premium wash over the period of 18th March - 18th May will 
support our school as $5 from every wash will be donated to our school.  

 
Stuck On You 

Remember to add fundraising code ivanhoeeast at the check out for fundraising 
dollars to go to our school.  
 
 
 

 
 

 
FIRST AID ROOM WASHING 

For week commencing 18th February, our volunteer is Sally Curtis. Many thanks for volunteering for this 
task.  

 
 



 
 
FIRST AID ROOM WASHING 2019 

 
Nameééééééééééééééééé. 
 
Contact numberééééééééééééé 
 
Childôs nameéééééééééééééé 
 
Current Classééééééééééééééééé.. 
 

*Please return to the school office. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=http://www.cottonroots.co.uk/blog/wp-content/uploads/2011/12/your-life-laundry-washing-line.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.cottonroots.co.uk/backup/blog/?attachment_id%3D649&usg=__rh9qWwKJCbg7j1oviJtTtrkRObo=&h=290&w=438&sz=39&hl=en&start=5&zoom=1&tbnid=vHPBymKtONgmzM:&tbnh=84&tbnw=127&ei=-SAzT9PqEaPgmAW-gq3MBQ&prev=/search?q%3Dwashing%2Bline%26hl%3Den%26safe%3Dactive%26gbv%3D1%26ie%3DUTF-8%26tbm%3Disch&itbs=1


 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 

Events noticeboard brought to you by Miles, your local neighbourhood guide. 
 
 

ADVERTISING:  We restrict ads to those that seem to be of interest to our school community. School council does not endorse any ads published and takes no 
responsibility for them. Deadline for advertising is Tuesday 2.00pm.   Contact Karen in the school office on 9499 2171 

 
     
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

      
 
 

 

 
 



 
 



 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


